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Public Hearing/Meeting Notification  
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold Public Hearing on Proposed Modifications to 

the Community Mitigation Fund 
 

WHO: Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chair Cathy Judd-
Stein and Commissioners Brad Hill, Jordan Maynard, Eileen O’Brien, and 
Nakisha Skinner 

 

WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will hold a public meeting/hearing on 

Thursday, October 26, 2023.  

 

The Massachusetts Gaming Commission is proposing changes to the structure of the 

Community Mitigation Fund and are seeking public input on the Draft Fiscal Year 2025 

Community Mitigation Fund Guidelines and proposed distribution formula. The primary 

changes are the development of a block grant program for eligible municipalities and the 

development of a formula to guide the distribution of funds.  

 

After the meeting is called to order, there will be a presentation on the proposed changes and 

then the Commission will begin to accept public input.  

 

Those wishing to make public comment(s) at the hearing should register online to be added 

to the speaking list. Those wishing to provide written public comment should submit 

comments to MGCcomments@massgaming.gov; comments must be received by 4:00 p.m. on 

Monday, October 30, 2023. 

 
WHERE:             Virtual | register to speak | visit MassGaming.com for livestream 
 

WHEN:              Thursday, October 26, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. 
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